
 

 

 

DEAR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS 

Our 24-year old Post 44 building needs urgent, major renovations and repairs, inside and out. 

These repairs will require a considerable amount of money - money we don’t have. Leaks in our 

roof, cracks in the parking lot surface, plumbing issues and electrical rewiring are just a few of 

the problems we face.  

Our kitchen - the heart and soul of the operation - is in need of a complete overhaul to stay in 

compliance with board of health regulations and to accommodate growing lunch and dinner 

crowds and increased special events in Patriots Hall.   

To accomplish what needs to be done we have created the 100 Club, a fund-raising tool to 

establish a special building repair account. We ask that each of the 1,500 Legion, Auxiliary and 

SAL members make a donation of at least $100 to this fund.  

Since launching the program on October 1st, more than 20 members have already donated, and 

surprisingly, those donations average over $200 each.   

You are welcome to make a single payment of $100 or more, or through four (4) monthly 

installments of $25 each. Your donation can be made using PayPal, Credit Card, Cash or Check.  

If you have any questions, contact the office. 

As a 100 Club member, you will receive a handsome jewelry-grade 

cloisonné pin to wear with pride and distinction.  A plaque bearing the names 

of all who have donated to the 100 Club will be displayed in our Card 

Room.  

On behalf of our elected officers and members of the Executive Board, we urge you to join the 

100 Club. Your contribution will insure that Post 44 remains, “The Best Damn Post in the 

West.” 

Sincerely, 

John Orendorff 
John Orendorff 

Commander 

AMERICAN LEGION - SCOTTSDALE POST 44 
7145 E 2nd Street     Office:  480-941-0130 

Scottsdale, AZ 85251-5575   Club:     480-941-9053 


